
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi Everyone! 
 
We are currently in the early beginnings of our badminton season.   
 
After school practices will be run every Tuesday from 3:45-4:45 pm and will be 
open to everybody in grades 5-8.  During this time, we will be working on skills, as 
well as doing some play-downs (as well as at lunch) to decide who will be 
representing our school at Valley Champs on April 30th.  
 
For Valley Champs, we will be able to have up to 2-3 entries in each of the 
following categories.  Entries are open across all grade 5-8 levels, but students 
must qualify from within their schools. 
Girls singles 
Boys singles 
Girls doubles 
Boys doubles 
Mixed doubles 
 
* Depending on our numbers, individual students may be limited to entering into 2 
of the 3 above categories (singles, doubles, mixed doubles). This will allow more 
student involvement and participation from our school. 
 
The separate grade nights will be open to everyone who wants to come. This will be 
a great time to play against some other students from other schools.  
 
Please see the dates below: 
Badminton Dates:  
Grade 5- Tuesday, April 19: ESRSS- 4:30-8:00 pm 

Grade 6- Wednesday, April 20: ESRSS- 4:30-8:00 pm  

Grade 7- Tuesday, April 12: ESRSS- 4:30-8:00 pm 

Grade 8- Wednesday, April 13: ESRSS- 4:30-8:00 pm 

Valley Champs: Saturday, April 30 ESRSS- 10:00 am-5:00 pm   

 

All of the above dates will be parent drive. Any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

email at sbehrmann@svsd.ca, or give me a call at the school!  

 

Thanks!  

 

Scott Behrmann 

7-8 Homeroom/PE 

Benito School  

 

Benito School 
P.O. Box 430 

Benito, MB  R0L 0C0 
Ph. (204) 539-2466    
Fax (204) 539-2474 

Email:  jbender@svsd.ca  
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